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School Meals                                                                                                                                    2nd October, 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Thank you for your patience with our lunchtime procedures. We are now in a position to open up our meal offer to the rest of the school and provide a hot meal option for all children as the cold months are approaching. 
From Monday 5th October we will be resuming school meals from our supplier Manchester Fayre. Due to COVID-19 Manchester Fayre are offering a reduced menu. 

Week Commencing 5th October (Week 2) 
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Cheese Whirl with Wedges


Or



Pasta
	Homemade Curry with Rice


Or



Pasta
	Homemade Meatballs in Tomato Sauce with Rice

Or


Pasta
	BBQ Chicken with Sunshine Rice


Or



Pasta
	Seaside Salmon Fillet with Sauté Potatoes
Or 
Veggie Banger with Sauté Potatoes
Or 
Pasta

	Beans
	Carrots
	Broccoli
	Mini Corn on the Cob
	Garden Peas

	Yoghurt
	Homemade Biscuit with Fruit Slices
	Yoghurt
	Homemade Muffin
	Homemade Biscuit with Fruit Slices



Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will continue to receive a Universal Free School Meal. If your child is in Nursery, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 or Year 6 and would like to have a school lunch you will need to pay £11.50 before 8am on Monday 5th October via Parent Pay. 

Thank you for your continued support.
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